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Newsletter 

Headteacher: Mrs L Robinson                                                                                                                      (24/25) Issue 28 

Redfield Edge 
Primary School 

 

‘Striving to be the best version of ourselves.’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports day special! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday, we hosted our annual sports day.  
In the morning, all of the children across the school took part 
in a series of sporting challenges led by Year 6. The children 
competed in shot put, discus and long jump to name a few. 

Each child had the opportunity to earn points for their house 
and these points were added to the final totals at the end of 

the day.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In the afternoon, we held our traditional races. The children in 
KS1 used the straight track, running sprint races against their 

classmates. Those who came 1st and 2nd then competed for the 
title fastest boy and fastest girl in KS1.  

Congratulation Bertie and Nevaeh! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In KS2, the children ran using the curved track for the first time. 
They competed in long distance races, 100m sprint heats and 

400m sprint heats. 1st and 2nd places then took part in the 
finals. The children did a fantastic job running such distances in 

multiple races, we were all very proud of them.  
 

At the very end of the afternoon, we had a whole school 
obstacle race, which had a child from each class for each house 

take part. Starting with Holly class, they completed the track 
before handing over to Hazel class and then Pine all the way up 

to oak class.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
  

 
 

 
 

   

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Unfortunately, we ran out of time to complete the relay races 
in KS2 and so the children had a chance to do this on Friday 

morning instead.  
 
 
 
 
 

All points from the morning’s activities, the races in the 
afternoon and the inter-house competitions that take place 

termly over the course of the year were all added together to 
find the overall sports champions for 2024-2025.  

Congratulations Forest of Dean! 

Oak Class – Visit to the West End, 
London 

On Thursday, the children in Year 6 boarded the coach at 8am 
to head to London. Every year, Oak Class pupils raise money 

throughout the course of the year to pay for a trip to the West 
End to watch a show. This has been a tradition here at Redfield 

Edge for years and always turns out to be very popular. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We arrived in London in time for lunch, which we had at 
Jubilee Park adjacent to the London Eye. After eating, the 

children had the chance to have a play and stretch their legs! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We then got back on the coach and headed to the Adelphi 
Theatre to watch ‘Back to the Future’.  

The show was incredible and the children thoroughly enjoyed 
their experience.  

We hope this has inspired them for their own end of year 
production of Peter Pan.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dates for the Diary  

Tuesday 8th  Transition day All children will spend the day in their new September classroom, getting to know 
their new teachers. 
Year 6 children going to SBL will spend the day there. 

Stay and Play Stay and play sessions for children starting with us in September. 

Parents Evening Parents invited into school to meet their child’s class teacher. 

Wednesday 9th Y1 Wild Place trip Hazel class are off to the Wild Place to support this terms learning. 

Y6 Parents Evening Parents of Oak class children invited into school to meet their child’s class teacher. 

Thursday 10th Leavers Disco Last school disco this year. KS1 5.30-6.30, KS1 6.45-7.45. Year 6 can stay until 8pm. 

Parents Evening Parents invited into school to meet their child’s class teacher. 

Friday 11th Leavers production to 
school 

Year 6 will perform to the whole school in the morning. 

Tuesday 15th  Y4 class trip to Ashford 
Water 

Beech class are off to Ashford Water Treatment Works to spend the day building 
dens, playing in streams and viewing the works. 

Leavers production to 
parents 

Year 6 will be performing their play to parents starting at 1.45. 
Parents/grandparents welcome. 

Thursday 17th Leavers Assembly  Year 6 will be giving their last assembly to the whole school and parents. Due to 
hall capacity, we ask that only 2 adults per child attend. 

Friday 18th Last Day Last Day of Term 6. Children return to school on Wednesday 3rd September. 

Redfield Edge Got Talent A chance for the children to show the school how talented they are. 

 

From the office 
We have some school uniform news. 

There is a new way to order using a new website with our 
suppliers Price & Buckland. A screenshot of what the website 
looks like can be found below. All of the previously available 

items are able to be purchased along with other items such as 
hairclips, socks and a whole pe kit in a bag. 

 
Please click on the following link to view the website: 

URL : https://price-buckland.co.uk/redfield-

edge-primary 

Orders need to be placed before 6th July for free delivery into 
school before we break up on the 18th July. But delivery can 
be made to your home address for a charge. If it does not 
arrive before end of term you will be able to collect your 

order from the office first week of term. 
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